
April 22, 2022 

Jill Grossman, Attorney 

NORTH DAKOTA 

BOARD OF MEDICINE 
Established 1890 

4204 Boulder Ridge Rd Suite 260 • Bismarck, ND 58503-6162 
Phone (701) 450-4060 • Fax (701) 989-6392 

www.ndbom.org 

North Dakota Legislative Counci l 
State Capitol 
600 East Boulevard, 2nd Floor 
Bismarck, ND 58505-0360 

Dear Ms. Grossman: 

Sandra DePountis 
Executive Director 

Lynette McDonald 
Deputy Executive Director 

The Notice of Intent to amend Administrative Ru les title 50 and a copy of the proposed rules 

are enclosed as required by N.D.C.C. § 28-32-10(1 ). 

Sincerely, 

Sandra DePounits, Executive Director 

North Dakota Board of Medicine 

Enclosures 

Mission Statement 
The Board's mission is to protect the public's health, safety and welfare by regulating the practice of medicine, thereby ensuring quality health care for the citizens of this state. 



FULL NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota Board of Medicine will hold a public hearing 

to address proposed amendments to N.D. Admin. Code title 50, at 10:00 a.m. on 

Monday, June 6, 2022, at the Board’s Conference Room, located at 4204 Boulder 

Ridge Rd, Suite 220, Bismarck, ND 58503. The purpose of the proposed amendments 

is to provide clarification and remove outdated, redundant language.  The proposed 

amendments address general board administration (article 50-01), physician licensure 

(article 50-02), physician assistant licensure (article 50-03), continuing medical 

education (article 50-04), and prescriptive practices (article 50-05).  

The proposed amendments are not expected to have an impact on the regulated 

community in excess of $50,000.   

The proposed rules may be reviewed at the office of the North Dakota Board of 

Medicine, 4204 Boulder Ridge Rd, Suite 260, Bismarck, ND 58503. A copy of the 

proposed rules may be requested by writing to this address, by emailing the Executive 

Director at sdepountis@ndbom.org, or calling (701) 450-4060.  Written or oral 

comments on the proposed rules sent to the above address or telephone number and 

received by June 16, 2022, will be fully considered. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or 

assistance relating to a disability, please contact the Board at the above telephone 

number or address at least five days prior to the public hearing. 

Dated this 22nd day of April, 2022. 

 

Sandra DePountis 
Executive Director 

 
North Dakota  

Board of Medicine 

mailto:sdepountis@ndbom.org

